As part of the American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA),
the City of Barre has special, one-time funding to respond
and recover from the COVID -19 pandemic. We want to
hear your ideas for the wise use of this funding!

1,2,3..THREE UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES:

@ 1. PUBLIC FORUM - NOVEMBER 15TH, 6:30-8:00PM

Join the conversation with city staff, council members,
and fellow City of Barre residents.

Alumni Hall, 20 Auditorium Hill, Barre @
November 15th, 6:30-8:00pm
H;{brid option will be available For accessibility requests email:

execassist@barrecity.org

2. OPINION SURVEY - OPEN UNTIL DECEMBER 10TH

Be sure to participate in this survey so we can
better understand your priorities for the City

of Barre. Go to: www.barrecity.org o Phys
or scan this QR code with your phone camera } e
Survey goes live November 9th 5pm.

E 3. LETTERS OF INTEREST

Have a specific idea for an innovative community program or
project? We'd love to hear about it! Please submit a Letter of
Interest (LOI) to request ARPA funding.

Go to: www.barrecity.org
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https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85629709970?pwd=WGhqQXZJQTFpSC9vaGQxd0QwdnlWZz09
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85629709970?pwd=WGhqQXZJQTFpSC9vaGQxd0QwdnlWZz09
https://corexmssn92khd9m9tzb.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_3jDl4OMaJg6DG0C



